
YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 

Date: 13th September 2022                               Circular No:046/YIS/AS/22-23/046                                                                  

 

Dear parents, 

Sub : Saudi National Day Celebrations (GRADE IV to V - BOYS) 2022 : CBSE 

 

This is to inform you that we will be celebrating Saudi National Day on Tuesday, 20th September 2022, to make 

children aware of the customs and traditions of Saudi Arabia. Parents are requested to send the boys dressed in 

“Thobe and Ghutra” without fail on Tuesday, 20th September 2022. 
Kindly note that a special assembly will be conducted for the students of Grade IV & V on the above mentioned 

date. 

Please send SR 18/- on or before Thursday, 15th September 2022 as we have arranged Kids meal for the 

students for the class party 

Join in the celebrations and let your child / children feel one with the Nationals. 

Looking forward to your support and co operation. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 

Academic Principal 

 

www.yaraschool.net     FOLLOW US:          @yisriyadh             Yara International School            school_Yara  

http://www.yaraschool.net/

